Please join us for a Parent Presentation Kind and Careful Online Communication

Your child and technology: A parent's guide to a kind and safe cyber community.

Parents of all grades encouraged to attend.

November 1, 2017 (following 9:30 am PTA Meeting)

Sunquam Elementary School



Featured Speaker: Katie Schumacher

Online Behavior Expert, Author, and Founder of the **Don't Press Send Campaign**Guiding our children through the ever-changing world of technology.

Don't Press Send Books will be available for purchase.

Parents you will learn:

- How to provide guidelines + strategies to navigate social media.
- How to create a healthy balance with technology
- Use mindful techniques in your home
- How to protect your children from engaging in illegal and potentially dangerous online activity.
- How to teach and enforce technological responsibility through kindness by strengthening empathetic skills.

